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8th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Academic Forum, Monday 19th October 2020    4.00pm – 5.15pm 

 

I am writing to invite your son to this year’s Academic Forum Event. This is a joint event hosted annually 

by Wycombe Abbey School and RGS for our Year 13 students.  This year it will be run as a virtual event 

and our students will be able to access the event from home, using their devices. The usual Lecture Series 

programme will not be running on Monday 19th October in Periods 7 and 8 in order to allow students to 

access the Academic Forum from home.  Access will be made possible at School if any participants have 

taught lessons on Monday afternoons.  

 

This Forum gives our students the opportunity to engage in subject-based academic discussions and 

debate.  It is an ideal opportunity for those looking at competitive universities or subjects (anyone who 

has applied to Oxbridge or for Medicine, Dentistry, Veterinary Science is expected to take part) or those 

who simply love to talk about their studies and improve their subject knowledge. 

 

If your son is interested in attending, please could you carefully read through the terms and conditions 

in the Academic Forum Agreement Form (link below) and return the Form to me by Monday 12th October 

2020.  

 

Academic Forum Agreement Form 

     

Yours faithfully, 

 

Shradha Tan  

 

Mrs Shradha Tan  

Assistant Director of Sixth Form 

st@rgshw.com 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhnxVpLbWxEFIkKOmNKkyyslURDRQVVFSRzRFUzlNNjVZV0g3SUhQWkRBNy4u
mailto:st@rgshw.com

